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Dear Pastor and Church,

Every Door in ‘24

Every week we update our poster board-sized map of Fluvanna so that the people can see

our progress in reaching every door in Fluvanna County by the end of 2024. We can tell that

the end of the year is nearing as the map is getting full! So far, over 7,200 doors have been

reached with a John/Romans and an invitation to visit our church, whether by door-to-door

visitation or by mail for those not directly accessible. That accounts for about

three-quarters of the county. About 2,000 of the remaining houses are inside Lake

Monticello, the gated community in the western portion of the county. With no direct

access to this community, we will be sending postcards to those houses in the next few

months with a QR code that links to our website and a presentation of the gospel. Please

pray for God’s blessing on the gospel as it goes to the remaining homes in the county in this

last quarter of the year.

Anniversary

October 6 marked one year since our official kick-off in the fall of 2023 with our Get

Acquainted Meetings. To celebrate the anniversary, our sending church, Albemarle Baptist in

Charlottesville, moved its evening service out to Fluvanna to worship with us. What a joy it

was to see all their faces again and have time to fellowship! It was also quite a different

experience to have all the seats filled! We were encouraged that twelve of our regular



attenders, including some that do not usually attend the evening service, showed up for this

special time. We are so thankful for our sending church’s support and encouragement. They

were such a blessing! As we reflect on what God has done in this past year, we are thankful

too for all the churches who faithfully support us and pray for us.

Kids’ Bible Adventure

We have spent quite a bit of time this last month prepping for the Kids’ Bible Adventure

which will be held at Pleasant Grove Park on October 19. Many invitations have gone out by

mail, many have been put in door hangers on doors, and posters have been posted on

community bulletin boards around Fluvanna. We have

also run a facebook ad and put an ad in the local paper,

the Fluvanna Review, to publicize the event. So far,

about fourteen kids are pre-registered, with several

more who have said that they will come. Over half of

that number are new children from the county! Please

pray for health for us and the workers coming to help

us, for safety for all involved, for a clear presentation of

the gospel, and for hearts to respond. Also, as the

event will be held outside, please pray for good weather on the 19th.

Another outreach will be a “reverse trick-or-treat” on October 27 after the morning service.

We will go out into a local neighborhood, giving out some candy and the gospel.

Thank you for praying!

Yours for souls in Fluvanna County,
Scot and Julie Jobe
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